

Submission to the review of alcohol



Inbox

Dear Premier

Surely we cannot go backwards to the dark times pre-lockout when our streets were violent and innocent people being savagely attacked!.

Please assist the police to bring peace to our streets after dark whilst rejecting the pitiful arguments of those who think we are a "nanny-state". What they do not appreciate is that overseas visitors would prefer safety on our streets than being mugged, just for the small extended drinking time when they only MAY be seeking further entertainment.

Also we, the general public, are paying for the hospital and ambulance workers who have to mend the senseless few who have no self-control, taking up valuable bed and emergency services.

The vast majority of law-abiding citizens support your stand!

Yours Faithfully John and Rae Layton

Regards,

John Layton

Community supporter